
Information for Primary pupils

Back to school

School has been different this year because of coronavirus (COVID-19)

You have worked hard to stop the virus spreading

You have washed your hands more often and stayed apart from

people you don't live with

School is starting back soon and the school staff can't wait to

see you
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We have missed you!

Washing your hands

At school you will need to wash your hands lots of times during

the day

Use soap and water and wash for 20 seconds

Try not to touch your eyes, nose or mouth with unwashed

hands

You will clean your hands regularly and before and after
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lunch and play

Managing your feelings

You might feel excited, happy or worried about coming back

If you feel worried you can make a plan with your

parents or carers

You can:

- Give them a big hug, wave or smile before leaving for

school
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- Say 'See you soon!'

Remember your parents or carers will be waiting for you

after school and will be excited to hear all about your

day

There are lots of staff in school who can make you feel

better and safe

They are really good at this!

They can help you feel better if you talk to them
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We can't wait to see you!

 

See you soon!
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